As part of supporting people who use services, students and other contributors who have no organisational affiliation or access to support with the conference fee, we have
budgeted for a number of discounted places. We are particularly keen to support people who use health and care services, patient leaders, and students, as well as individual

members of the public who do not have funding from other sources and have either been invited to present or who would like to attend the conference.

e Conference presenters are given an opportunity to apply for a discounted conference fee. This is available to presenters nationally, following peer review of

submissions and at the discretion of the conference organising committee given our limited budget and the circumstances of the individual applying.

e Individuals not presenting and attending as delegates are also given the opportunity to apply for a discounted fee although if demand is high, those presenting will be

offered discounted places first.

e Decisions will be communicated directly to the applicant.

e |f there is a high demand for discounted places a short reserves list of applicants will be held and managed by the conference committee.

Please indicate on your registration form that you require a discounted place. We need to know why you need a discounted place.

If you require advice or support on how to access funding through your organisation, for example if you are a student unsure about who to ask, please indicate this on your

application.



